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MEMO

TO: All Building Officials in Miami Dade County

Herminio Gonzalez, P.E. ~
Director ~ '

FROM:

DATE: January 6, 2006

SUBJECT: Hurricane Wilma Daily Report

Thank you for your participation in providing information on the posted unsafe
structures within your municipalities from the damage caused by Hurricane Wilma.

As the recovery efforts are coming to an end, there are still agencies trying to compile
final data that will be used to measure the total impact that affected everyone throughout
Miami-Dade County. In order to provide an accurate report and to assist those that may
still need assistance, we must obtain a final list of all affected residential properties by
address and the status of such structure as of now whether it is still deemed unsafe or
not.

It is important that each Building Official provide this information as soon as possible in
order to assist County government in addressing the needs for those that were affected
and to provide accurate data to the appropriate agencies.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact
Michael L. Goolsby, Chief, Code Compliance Division at 305-375-2901.
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